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Legacy products 

 

Mr JOSH WILSON: Can you just take on notice and perhaps come back to this committee 

with some numbers on the customers who continue to sit in what you describe as 'legacy 

products' or, in the case of those ANZ OnePath funds, the underperforming funds, where 

presumably they haven't yet done the smart thing and moved out?  

Ms George: Of course. 

 

ANSWER 

 

Since October 2015, One Path has transitioned 202,171 default super members from 

legacy products to its Smart Choice super offering. 

 

As at 28 February 2019, 38,290 members have chosen to remain in these products. 

 

 

 


